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Hengist Field Care Home residents enjoy the Oasis Academy
Christmas Dementia Cafe

On Wednesday 6 December a group of our Hengist Field Care Home residents was invited to The Oasis Academy Christmas

Dementia Café, on the Isle of Sheppey.

They were made to feel so welcome by Paul Murray, his staff and the pupils, and there was plenty of delicious food and drink on

offer – they had a lovely time.

While they were there, they met The Mayor and Mayoress of Tunstall, who came over and spoke to them and also kindly had a

photo.

Thank you to the Oasis Academy students for inviting us!

 

 


